
NOTICE TO THE BAR 
 

Advisory Committee on Professional Ethics  
“Ethics Hotline” -- New Telephone Number  

 
The Advisory Committee on Professional Ethics operates a telephone ethics hotline 

to provide general information and research assistance to members in good standing of 

the New Jersey bar with respect to issues of legal ethics within its jurisdiction, and issues 

of advertising and solicitation within the jurisdiction of the Committee on Attorney 

Advertising, but not legal advice or advisory opinions.  In accordance with the Supreme 

Court’s recent amendment to Rule 1:19-9(a), please be advised that the telephone number 

for the ethics hotline has changed from a 900 number to the regular telephone number for 

the Secretary to the Advisory Committee on Professional Ethics and the Committee on 

Attorney Advertising.  That telephone number is: (609) 292-0694. 

 
      /s/ Philip S. Carchman 
              _____________________________________ 
             Philip S. Carchman, P.J.A.D. 
             Acting Administrative Director of the Courts 
 

 
 
Dated:  November 7, 2007 


